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When running jobs in Banner, you cannot currently print or use the sftp (secure file transfer)
options.  If your files DO NOT have social security numbers in them, you may use the EMAIL
or EMAIL_PDF options to have the output emailed to you.  Otherwise, you should use the
DATABASE option.  We are working on the issue with USSE and hope to have it resolved
soon.

Thank you for your patience.
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